
Feedback Request: Improving Walking and 

Cycling Routes 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to enhance our 

community's walking and cycling infrastructure, we are reaching out to solicit your feedback. 

Your insights and experiences as a resident are invaluable to us. We are particularly interested in 

understanding: 

• Current challenges you face while walking or cycling in our area. 

• Specific routes you believe could be improved. 

• Suggestions for new walking and cycling paths. 

• Ideas for amenities that would support pedestrians and cyclists. 

Please take a moment to share your thoughts by responding to this letter or by filling out our 

online survey at [insert survey link]. The feedback collection will be open until [insert deadline]. 

Thank you for your participation. Your input will play a crucial role in creating a safer and more 

accessible environment for all. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


